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Project Highlights: 
• Removal of UST From Active Army 

Airfield 

• Work Performed in Accordance with 
Military & FAA Regulations 

• Expedited Project Schedule 

Project Vitals: 
• Client: US Army Corps of Engineers, 

Seattle District 
• Location: Fort Lewis, Washington 
• Contract Amount: $91,863.00  
• Duration: May 2009 – September 

2009 
• Contract #: W912DW-08-D-1017 
• Amount Self-Performed: 76% 
• NAICS Code: 562910 

 

Cherokee Construction Services was contracted as the prime 
contractor to decommission and remove a 12,000 gallon UST 
located at the Gray Army Airfield located on Fort Lewis, 
Washington. The UST was removed in accordance with 
applicable Washington State and US Environmental Protection 
Agency Regulations. 

The UST was formerly utilized by the Fort Lewis Flying Club and 
was located within the Gray Army Airfield boundary. The 
location of the UST required additional health and safety 
measures to be implemented to ensure completed compliance 
with Gray Army Airfield policies. Cherokee Construction 
Services personnel and their subcontractors completed Gray 
Army Airfield safety training and testing prior to performing 
the UST decommissioning. 

Cherokee Construction personnel, licensed by the 
International Code Council as UST Decommissioners, inerted 
and triple rinsed the UST in accordance with all applicable laws 
and standards. The UST and excavation were sampled by a 
third party consultant acting as a registered Washington State 
Site Assessor. 

 
The UST was removed in a manner that allowed normal operations to continue at Gray Army Airfield. The UST 
excavation area was restored to match the original grade and revegetated. The UST was removed on an expedited 
schedule. 

Cherokee Construction Services completed the UST decommissioning ahead of schedule and within the proposed 
budget. 


